
 
 

 
 
 
December 2016 
Holiday Live Tree Curbside Pick-up  
 

Holiday trees will be collected at the curb after Christmas through February. Trees should not 
be cut-up, bundled and/or placed in plastic tree bags. All live/organic pine roping, garlands, 
wreaths and swags may also be placed curbside with all plastics, metals, Styrofoam 
decorations, ornaments and framing removed. The city will not pick up any tree or tree related 
items if not completely cleared of the above mentioned. 
Some of the trees are used for animal habitat and the rest are chipped and the mulch is made 
available to the public and used by the City.  

 


